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Please remember:
· PE Kits, must be worn on Fridays. 
· Water bottles, these must be sent into school for the children to access freely during the day
· School Book bags, please check these each day for letters.
· Forest School, clothes must be sent in on Wednesdays




General


In Maths we will be focussing on ordering and comparing numbers and making number stories to learn number bonds. 

Maths
 We are very excited about our new topic...
                   Farms and Factories.       
We will be learning all about where our food comes from and how important it is to eat a healthy diet. We will learn about our bodies and animals. 





Topic



In English we will be linking lots of our learning to our topic ‘Farms and Factories’. We will be focussing on applying our phase 2 and 3 phonics skills and developing our writing through our challenges in busy time. We will write lists, labels, captions and menus. 


English

In RE we will be looking at Good News and thinking about all of the things we can learn from Parables in the Bible.


Our Christian value for this half term is 
[image: https://tse4.mm.bing.net/th?id=OIP.vv9tXMa5dup73S_eo-MSUAHaFj&pid=Api&P=0&w=212&h=160]


RE & Worship
Homewrok will be set on Seesaw on Friday. We will mark and give feedback on Thursdays. These missions enable the children to apply the skills they have been taught in school and revisit concepts. We love seeing all of the independent learning, please encourage your children to write using the sounds that they hear in words and refer to their sound mats and tricky word lists during their activities. If you have any questions about homework for your child, please send us an email and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 
Homework
We are looking forward to this half term, particularly the lead up to our Harvest celebrations We have lots of exciting things planned.
WB: 13th September
Farm themed parent sessions (details to follow)
Sunday 26thSeptember 
Christ Church Back to School Service (we hope you can join us in Church or join the livestream)


We are looking forward to getting to know you and your child as we begin our learning journey in Year One together.
Don’t forget to use our email (Y1@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk) to keep us updated or ask any questions. 
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Nurturing achievers,
   who in Jesus’ sight are:
    Resourceful, Reliable, Respectful and Resilient
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